
To: 	Cole, James (SMO)[ James Cole 
Cc: 	Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG)[Stuart.Goldberg@usdoj.gov ]; Monaco, Lisa 
(ODAG)[Lisa.Monaco@usdoj.gov ] 
From: 	Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	Thur 4/7/2011 12:33:39 AM 
Subject: Update 

Jim, 

Since we didn't have a staff meeting this week, Lisa suggested that I send you a quick email 

updating you on the following: 

1. Fast and Furious. We have a draft response prepared to be sent to Chairman Issa. DP 

op 
2. Secure Communities. I 	 RC 

See you tomorrow. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 

Office of the Deputy Attorney General 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Desk (202) 305-0273 

Cell (202) 532-3087 
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